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February 16, 2012

Timothy F. Clancy
7090 Camino Tassajara
Pleasanton, CA 94588

RE: Request to Rescind Application for Proposed Creekside Memorial Park Cemetery at
7090 Camino Tassajara, in the Tassajara area (County File LP052096).

Dear Mr. Clancy:

We have received your letter dated January 17, 2012, requesting to rescind your application for
proposed development of the Creekside Memorial Park Cemetery on your property
(approximately 33 acres) located at 7090 Camino Tassajara. Due to your request, the proposed
project submitted by Corrie Development Corporation to develop a portion of a Cemetery
(Creekside Memorial Park) on your property has been suspended.

However, Corrie Development Corporation may continue to move forward with a modified
project that encompasses the remaining 188 acre project site currently owned by Corrie
Development Corporation.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (925) 674-7826 or e-mail me at
demian.hardman(@dcd.cccounty.us.

Sincerely,

/g;w""" Mﬂ”l
Demian Hardman

Planner

cc:  Aruna Bhat, Deputy Director, Community Development Division
Monish Sen, Public Works Department
Sid Corrie, Corrie Development Corporation. 7950 Dublin Blvd, Suite 111, Dublin, CA 94568 ;
Jim Parsons, PfA Design Resources, Inc., 2700 Ygnacia Valley Road, Suite 100, Walnut Creek, CA 94598
Nadin Sponomore, Spenamore Associates, 2128 Contra Costa Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA 95405
County File LP052096
Att: Timothy F. Clancy Rescind Application Letter, January 17,2012



Timothy F. Clancy
7090 Camino Tassajara
Pleasanton, CA 94588
925-200-9735
timclancy 100 @yahoo.com

January 17, 2012 _

Demian Hardman <
Department of Conservation & Development
Demian.hardman @dcd.ccounty.us

Re: Tassajara Cemetery Project and Property at 7090 Camino Tassajara, Pleasanton,
CA 94588

Dear Demian:

As a follow up to our conversation today, I am requesting that you rescind my
application for the proposed development of a new cemetery (Creekside Memorial
Park Cemetery) on my property at 7090 Camino Tassajara, Pleasanton, CA 94588.

I am rescinding due to the fact that Corrie Development Corporation has failed to
respond to terms regarding the purchase of my property prior to cemetery approval
and prior to any lot line adjustments.

I respectfully ask that the planning department refrain from any further public
hearings or meetings regarding my property until I can come to terms on a purchase
agreement with Sid Corrie of Corrie Development Corporation.




